	OPR PAC Meeting

Wednesday, November 17, 2010

7:00 PM in The Cafeteria


November                      
All Parents and guardians are invited to attend the November PAC meeting.  OPR Pros will be awarded to each child whose parent/guardian attends the meeting.

Meeting Agenda  

1. Acceptance of the minutes from October 2010 meeting.
2. Treasurer’s Report
3. Assistant Superintendent Jean Kenney presents overview of future Standards-Based Report Cards and timeline for implementation.
4. Friends of Walpole Music
5. Principal Comments
· System wide Anti-Bullying Program
· Math Corp Update
· Raffle for FM System
· Review of this year’s School Improvement Plan 
· OPR Giving Fund
6. Teacher Comments

7. Old / Current Business

· Gingerbread Bazaar  (Mary Mello, Beth Schultz &

     Denise Sullivan)
· Bake Sale (Karen Anastasia & Kerry Pitman)
· Holiday Books (Fran Wilber)
· Scrip & Online Shopping for the Holidays (Allison Simmons)
 Any questions or concerns regarding PAC please contact:

 Cathy Madden at 668-4695 or Nicole Salamy-Bock 508-660-3177
Thank you to Karen Anastasia & Kerry Pitman for coordinating the bake sale!

Also thank you to Christine Schlittler, Claudia Webster & Allison Simmons for coordinating the Book Fair.







